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Chair Dembrow, Vice Chair Weber, and Committee,  

 

The children of Oregon have suffered greatly the past three years. The test scores 

have plummeted and the teachers have the  impossible task of catching  whole 

classroom's of kids back up. Oregon should commit itself to opening every avenue 

possible for children to find the school where they can thrive. Let's remove the caps 

that limit these children from finding the school that works for them instead of creating 

more barriers to education. Please Vote No.  


